
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 13 By Councillor Rae for answer by the 

Convener of the Housing, 
Homelessness and Fair Work 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 8 February 2024 

   

Question (1) Which organisations were invited to participate in the initial 

sectoral engagement workshop on development of the 

Housing Emergency Action Plan on 21st December 2023? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) When were invitations for that workshop issued?  

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How many and which groups were able to attend the 

session, and how many and which groups were unable to 

attend / sent apologies? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) How were the groups invited to participate in the workshop 

selected, and how was it ensured that these groups 

represented a wide range of demographics, including all 

protected characteristics?  

Answer (4)  

Question (5) How was the voice of tenants and tenants’ organisations 

profiled in that workshop session? 

Answer (5)  

Question (6) What plans are there for further workshop meetings, and 

who will be invited to those? 

Answer (6)  

   

   

 
 


